
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  June 14, 2022  
 
Re:  May Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $81,492 in total revenue during the month of May. 
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Occupancy: May’s average daily occupancy was 80% 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 36 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 36 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 1 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 73 
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News: The Marina staff has been working on hurricane preparedness. Coming into off season, the staff will 
be focusing on marina improvements and summer projects. 
 
 
Projects: Our office renovation is almost complete. We are waiting for a few wall panels to be installed then 
final inspection can be done.  
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 


